
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 4 
We are delighted to welcome your child to Year 4!   

The Year 4 team is Ms Hester, Miss McKay, Miss Fox and Mr Powell. 

Below is some information you will find helpful with getting to know our routines 
and timetable.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask any of us and we will 
be happy to help.   

 

Children can bring a healthy snack 
into school for break time.   

 

Our PE days this half term are 
Thursday and Friday.  Children should 
come to school wearing their school PE 
kit (royal blue shorts and yellow T 
shirt) on these days.  Please do not 
send children in wearing sportswear.  

 

Your child will bring home one piece 
of Maths homework every Friday.  It 
might be a worksheet, a game or 
something we ask you to practice 
with them.  Please return by the 
following Wednesday.   

 
Your child will bring home a reading for 
pleasure book every Friday. Please send this 
into school every day with them.  Books will 
not be needed to be changed each Friday but 
we will still need to see the book the 
children are reading and the reading record 
of what they have read.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In June, year 4 children 
complete a Multiplication 
Tables Check online in school. 
Children need to know all 
times tables up to and 
including 12x12. This is timed, 
so children need to be speedy 
when recalling these facts. 

We will be working hard on 
this in school and your support 
in practicing at home and 
completing extra homework we 
may send would be much 
appreciated.   

 

Dates for your diary: 

June- Multiplication check 

 


